
Neatishead: Road Closure at The Street (C401/100) Bridge TG32314  

Bridge TG32314 on The Street (C401/100) in Neatishead will be closed from 
Monday the 15 May for brickwork repairs to the Eastern parapet wall after it was 
damaged in a road traffic collision. Repairs will involve removing loose and damaged 
brickwork and rebuilding. 

The work is expected to take up to twelve days to complete, weather permitting. 

The road will need to be closed to vehicular traffic due to the narrow width and the 
need to provide a safe working area and for scaffold to be put in place while the work 
is underway. 

A fully signed official diversion route along roads of the same or higher classification 
for vehicles will be in place (see map). 

Pedestrian access across the bridge will be maintained throughout. 

The County Council thanks people for their patience while this essential bridge repair 
work is carried out. 

The work which will cost £10,000 will be carried out by Norfolk County Council’s 
Community and Environmental Services Department and their contractors. 

 For further information 

Navid Afshar, Head of Highways Design and Development, 0344 800 8020. 
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